

## MINUTES OF MEETING

**Title:** School Council Meeting

**Date** 25/04/2017

Attendance: Teachers Jane Hawkes, Mr Langley Mrs Venn

Pupils: KC, MC, LB, JL

Agenda – discussion points	Action Agreed	By When
Climbing Club:	Mrs Venn came to the meeting to explain that an inspection of the equipment over the holiday had shown that the equipment was not safe and would need repairs before it can be used again. Climbing club would be postponed until term 6.	Term 6 After repair work has been completed.
School Lanyards/ Fundraising	Mrs Tester has looked into the price of lanyards for council reps to raise money to cover the cost. At the meeting all agreed that fundraising would be a good idea. MC suggested a tombola JL suggested an obstacle course LB suggested a fun run After further discussion the group felt that all three ideas could be used. If classes came out onto the field for 20 min slots they could pay 20/50p to complete the obstacle course followed by the run and then have one ticket for the tombola. More details to be discussed after Mrs Clark has approved the idea at the next meeting: Class rotation / date / letters home / how much to charge / obstacles for the course / collecting items for tombola / organising some council members to help run the event all day.	JH email PC meeting May 9 <sup>th</sup>
A.O.B	Axe class have discussed the prizes that are given for credits: They felt that most prizes were aimed at younger children and wondered if there could be a separate box for primary and secondary and in the secondary box some items such as shower gel, deodorant, shampoo etc which could be used when showering for PE. Any items that were aimed a bit older would be good.	JH to email minutes to Mrs Venn and Mrs Lodge to discuss and get back to group on May 9 <sup>th</sup> .